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2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4
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Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Environmental Defence —Toronto Hydro Confidentiality Request
EB-2012-0064 — Toronto Hydro-Electric System Ltd (“THESL”) 2012-2014
Rates

We are writing on behalf of Environmental Defence to respond to the letter from THESL dated
February 22, 2013 requesting confidential treatment of Appendix C of its response to
Undertalcing J6.6.

The relevant material is a table listing yearly usage, CDM, and DG data for the busses at
THESL’s stations. We submit that THESL has not established, as required by the Practice
Direction On Confidential Filings, that the disclosure of this yearly bus-level data would result
in potential harm or would reveal sensitive commercial information.

However, to expedite the release of information and promote transparency, Environmental
Defence requests that THESL provide the data in Appendix C by station, and not by bus. The
station-level data cannot be said to be in any way confidential and is sufficient from the
perspective of Environmental Defence.

Yours

Kent Elson

cc: Applicant and Intervenors


